
 District and State Testing 
 Notice of District Policy on Student Participation in State Assessments 

 Hardin Community School students are subject to the administration of district and state 
 assessments. These tests will provide the student, parents, teachers, district and state important 
 information on the student's academic progress on the state standards. Upon request the school will 
 provide, in a timely manner, the district's testing policy and state information mandated by section 
 1111(b)(2). 

 When the results of state mandated assessment are sent to the district, those reports will be 
 forwarded on to the parents. Any district assessment results will either be sent home with the 
 student, mailed to the house or distributed during parent teacher conferences. 

 District’s most recent State Report Card can be found at: 
 https://reportcard.education.ohio.gov/dorp/011324 

 Information on Ohio State's Test:  https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Testing 
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